Manor Park News



Friday 4th October 2024

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown

Dear Parents/Carers

October is packed full of exciting opportunities and events for staff and children. Mrs Moore launched our Black History Month in assembly on Wednesday, which will be followed up with lessons and opportunities for discussion and celebrations to mark this very important aspect of history.

Next week, we will be holding our Reception Open Day (Tuesday 8th October) for new parents to come along and find out about Manor Park, have a look at our Early Years provision and have a fantastic tour given by our Year 6 House Captains. Current parents are also welcome to attend. There will be two possible time slots -9.30am and 1.30pm.

Year 3 will be going on their trip to the Black Country Museum on Monday - the children and staff are really looking forward visiting as it links to their brand new creative curriculum topic A Child's Life. We hope they have a wonderful time.

Just a reminder please, as it is getter colder and wetter, for children to please bring coats daily - this should be in addition to fleeces so that they have a waterproof layer.

West Midlands Police have informed us that Pick Pockets are circulating the city and have been targeting school sites at drop off and pick up times. Please be extra vigilant and notify the police and school if you see anything suspicious.

Finally, just to let you know that the area at the back of C14 and C15 has been cordoned off and is currently out of bounds in line with Health and Safety advice, as we aim to improve the waiting area. We have instructed a contractor to carry out improvements and major remedial work during October half-term but due to the current weather conditions, this may be delayed until further notice. We will of course keep you updated and will aim to get this work done as quickly as possible. Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown

Reminder

It is important that our children stay hydrated throughout the day and therefore they do require a water bottle, labelled with their name, in school each day. As we promote healthy eating habits, we ask that only water is brought in from home.

Exciting learning from this week



Year 3 this week in history, learnt about how children's leisure time has changed over time from Tudor time to modern day. We created a presentation to show what we have learnt.

This half term, Year 2 have studied the artist Kandinsky. They have learnt abstract art and then created their own Kandinsky style painting by mixing colours. Great work Year 2!



Dates for your diary

Monday 7th October

Year 3 Black Country Living Museum Trip

Monday 7th October

PTA AGM 1.30pm

Tuesday 8th October

Prospective Parent Meeting 9:30am and 1:30pm

Tuesday 15th October

Reception and Year 1 Early Reading Parent Workshop 5pm

Thursday 17th October

Year 1 Memorial Walk

Thursday 17th October

Year 2 WOW Day

Monday 21st October

Parents Evening 4 - 6:30pm

Wednesday 23rd October

Parents Evening 4 - 6.30pm

Social Media: Website

Visit our school website:



SOAR Superstars

- C6 Atharv & Emma
- C7 Laurence
- C8 Ivy-Rose
- C9 Wilfred & Ella
- C10 Jasmina
- C11 Haaniyah
- C12 Srihan
- C13 Hayley
- C14 Alexander
- C15 Aadam
- C16 Belle
- C18 Ibrahim B
- C19 Elijah
- C20 Prachi & Gauri
- C21 Lilly-Mai
- C22 Rosie
- C23 Tharunikaa

